
  TVCC Faculty Association Executive Council    
 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 

Regular Meeting with Dr. King and Kristin Spizzirri  

Minutes 

A regular meeting of the Executive Council of the Faculty Association of Trinity Valley 

Community College met via Zoom with a call to order 2:05 pm on Thursday, October 22, 2020. 

The following members were present:   

 Carol Pendland 

 Jennifer Hannigan 

 Brian Allen 

 Richard Crosby 

 Regina Clary 

 Dana Curry  

 Norma Sheram 

 TVCC President Dr. Jerry King 

 TVCC Vice President of Instruction Kristin Spizzirri 

I. Welcome 

 

Dr. King welcomed and thanked everyone for attending the meeting. 

 

II. Reorganization Concerns  

 

Dr. King discussed the current proposals for reorganization of some non-academic 

departments and vice president structure.  The proposed changes do not include 

instruction at this time.  

 

III. Salary Schedule 

 

Dr. King addressed question regarding the lack of a current salary schedule available 

online.  Salary studies and possible updates were discussed.  

 

IV. Email for Retirees 

 

Dr. King discussed the status of email for retirees and the risk of having a cyber-security 

issue.   

 

V. Progress Report Method 

 

Concerns regarding the method of entering grades for dual credit was discussed. Possible 

alternate methods were discussed and a future meeting was planned.       
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VI. Reopening Concerns  

 

Ms. Spizzirri gave updates on the current process for the spring scheduling and the new 

single sign-on for students and staff.   

 

VII. Additional Comments 

 

The academic buildings on each campus will be reopening on Monday, October 26, 2020 

with CDC required protocols in place.    

 

Graduation committee met and most likely there will not be a face-to-face graduation in 

the fall.  

 

 Dr. King adjourned the meeting at 3:02 pm.   

 

 


